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On 25 April 2024, IPC CEO, Holger Winklbauer, handed over an IPC Certificate of Excellence in
the management and processing of international priority products to Olga García, Correos
Chief Operations Officer for the Office of Exchange at the Josep Tarradellas Barcelona-El Prat
airport, which now holds a Certificate of Excellence until February 2027.

The IPC Certification of Excellence in the
Management and Processing of International
Priority Products has already existed for
almost 25 years, becoming an essential
instrument to measure the quality of the

international postal service. Today, we have a
total of 29 offices of exchange with a valid
Certificate of Excellence. 

 


